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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

For more information contact: 
Sarah Millard, Director of Strategic Communications 
millards@beloitwi.gov  
Desk: 608-364-6726 Cell: 608-346-3142 

 

Beloit Fire Chief Survey Now Available 

Oct. 29, 2019 - The Beloit Police and Fire Commission is seeking input from the 
community regarding the character and traits the next fire chief of the City of Beloit Fire 
Department should possess, as well as the opportunities and challenges he or she may be 
faced with when assuming the position. 

The public is invited to take an anonymous survey located at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Beloit-Fire-Stakeholder by Nov. 10, 2019. 

A public meeting with Gov HR (the firm leading the nationwide fire chief search) and 
other stakeholders will take place at 6 p.m. Nov. 14, 2019, at the Beloit Public Library for 
those wishing to provide input in person. 
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